Press Release - ACS expresses condemnation of the failed coup attempt perpetrated
against the Government of Bolivia
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The Association of Caribbean States (ACS) expresses condemnation of the failed coup attempt
perpetrated against the Government of Bolivia, on June 26, 2024. This act of insurrection not only
constitutes a serious threat to the stability and peace of Bolivia, but also undermines the
fundamental principles of democracy and the rule of law that all ACS member states strongly
defend.

We reaffirm our unwavering commitment to the sovereignty, independence and territorial integrity
of Bolivia, as well as to respect for democratic processes. The Bolivian people have once again
demonstrated their desire to live in an environment of peace and democracy, and it is essential that
their rights and decisions be fully respected.

We call on all sectors of Bolivian society to remain calm and refrain from any act of violence. It is
essential that political differences be resolved through dialogue and established institutional
mechanisms, thus ensuring the preservation of peace and stability.

The ACS stands in full solidarity with the Government and people of Bolivia in these times of
challenge.

We reiterate our readiness to strengthen democracy and ensure peace and stability in the region.
The ACS will continue to be vigilant and support all initiatives that contribute to Bolivia's continued
path of progress and development in an environment of peace and democracy.



